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       Thursday, 19th November 

 

Dear parents in Years 4 and 5, 

Staffing update 

I am writing to inform you that Naomi Kempner will be leaving us at Christmas 

to pursue her career in her own classroom on a more permanent basis. Naomi 

has been a real team player during her time with us and we wish her well with 

her future career. I’m sure you will join me in wishing Naomi the very best as 

she moves on to new challenges.  

To replace Naomi’s teaching days, Jayne Blake will take on teaching Year 5 

on Fridays and Reninca Hill will be teaching Year 4 on Thursdays. Reninca has 

worked at Darell previously and we are thrilled that she is returning to us. Since 

leaving Darell, Reninca has worked in Haiti supporting orphaned children. She 

is an outstanding practitioner and we look forward to her re-joining us. 

Reninca is coming in this term to do handover work with Naomi and the class 

teachers. She is delighted to be returning to the Darell team.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Laura Whateley 

Headteacher  
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